
 

    
 

Notice of IRP Workshop on Mid-term Reliability Analysis and Proposed 

Procurement Requirements Ruling 
  

Energy Division staff will host a workshop on the Mid-term Reliability Analysis and Proposed Procurement 

Requirements Ruling on Wednesday, March 10, 2021, from 2pm – 4:30pm PST.  

 
The purpose of the workshop is to help stakeholders understand the analysis and proposed procurement requirements 
that was made available by the Administrative Law Judge’s (ALJ) Ruling dated February 22, 2021. The timing of the 
workshop is intended to help inform party comments and reply comments to the ALJ ruling. 
  

• ALJ ruling is available at: https://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Efile/G000/M367/K037/367037415.PDF 
• Webinar objective: Energy Division staff will explain and discuss the analysis conducted to assess mid-term 

electric system reliability need that is driven in large part by the planned retirement of the Diablo Canyon 
Nuclear Plant, as well as suggested modifications to the planning reserve margin (PRM), updated effective 
capacity accounting, and updated demand forecast. 

• Preparation: Stakeholders can ask questions during the Q&A segments of the workshop. Workshop slides, 
including the agenda, will be made available shortly beforehand at the IRP Procurement Track 
webpage: https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/General.aspx?id=6442463413 

• Workshop recording: The workshop will be recorded, with the recording posted to the above webpage 
afterwards. 

 
Public Workshop Notice: R.20-05-003  
 

Date: March 10, 2021 
Time: 2:00 pm – 4:30 pm  

Remote Access Only  
 
To join the online meeting go to:  
https://cpuc.webex.com/cpuc/onstage/g.php?MTID=ec7ca2cc0514db0b9e1fccbce43ca019f  

 
Conference Phone Line: (415) 655-0002  
 
Access Code: 187 874 6617  
 

Event Password: mnJgPEj9k75  
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